THE GAMBIA HIGH COMMISSION
LONDON

PUBLIC NOTICE

COMMENCEMENT OF THE EXTENSION OF GAMBIAN
PASSPORTS
TUESDAY, 2™° AUGUST 2022

The Gambia High Commission hereby notifies the general public that this
Mission has been instructed by The Gambia Immigration Department in

Banjul, to grant extensions of (12) MONTHS to expired Gambian Passports

in the United Kingdom and accredited countries from Tuesday the 2" of

August 2022.
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